
January 2022 

Amelia has started her 12-week placement working at Tiny Steps Petting Farm. Amelia has a 

passion for animals and is enjoying learning how to care for different breeds as well as 

communicating with new people. 

 

 

 

Noah has been working at Don’t Lose Hope community garden and shed. Noah has been 

learning how to use different tools and has made a hedgehog house and bird box for the 

school grounds. 

          



February 2022 

Remy is our school Pet’s at Therapy dog who visits with owner Anita. Harvey is interested in 

the job role of a dog walker and so has been taking Remy for weekly walks around town as 

well as grooming and feeding Remy. 

 

 

Sam has been busy working around school as a caretaker assistant. Sam feels the 

placement has helped develop his confidence and communication skills. Sam has been 

putting up notice boards, repairing pipework and receiving orders delivered to school. 

 



February 2022 

 

After completing his internal catering assistant position Finley was keen to work in other 

catering areas and so has been working at Waterside Garden Centre in the café serving 

customers and clearing tables. Finley will now be supported in school to complete his level 

1 Food Safety qualification. 

 

         

March 2022 

Ryan and Jessica attended their interview at Stringers Decorating Centre and have both 

been offered a 12-week work experience placement with them starting this month. 

 

 


